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Dear CARB Board of Directors,

As a parent of a competitive off-road rider, I urge you to support the D36
Competition Stakeholder proposal that seeks to meet the
following CARB objectives listed below:

Ensure law enforcement has the ability to access vehicle ownership and
registration for competition off-road motorcycles through use of a 17 digit
VIN. Additional benefit for financing and insuring
competition labeled off-road only motorcycles.

Ensure competition off-road motorcycle owners fund OHV-related land
management, restoration,law enforcement, vehicle registration, safety,
education, and youth training programs.

Allow for the purchase, operation, and resale of competition labeled off-
road motorcycles for use by racers at sanctioned “closed-course” or skill-
based off-road motorcycle competition events (i.e.GP, Hare Scrambles,
Enduros, Trials, etc.) and for practicing for participation at sanctioned off-
road motorcycle competition events.

Safeguard the future of off-road motorcycle races/events and related race
practicing.

Off-road competition is a wonderful sport that brings friends together in a
loving and supportive environment.  There is no better environment, that I
have seen, for a child to be a part of. So many children spend their time
indoors, in front of a screen....not the children who are racing dirt bikes.  The
D36 family instills incredible morals and values in our children and teaches
them to be good citizens and stewards of the environment. Please do not take
this away from us.

Most of these families live in suburban areas, and need to drive to their local
OHV Park to practice in order to become better, safer riders and racers.
 California has some of the absolute best OHV trail systems to practice and ride
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on. These riders need to be allowed to practice and ride on State and Federal
lands.  Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Lynn R. Woolsey


